
Town of Bolton 
Economic Development Committee (EDC) 

Minutes to EDC Meeting 
Monday October 18, 2010 

Town Hall, Bolton 
Final 

 
Attendees: 
Jennifer Atwood Burney, 
Helene Demmer, Stephen 
George, John Karlon,  

Chris Nelson, Eileen Schomp 

 
Non-member attendees:  Roland Orchebein 
EDC members not in attendance:   Bruce Slater, Lysa Miller and Dina Mazzola 
 
Next meeting:   Monday November 8, 7:30pm Town Hall  
 
Updates: 

• Economic Development Plan  
• Still need to follow-up with outcome of Tax Assessor’s review of 

AT&T & Future electronics abatement requests. 
• Get more members involved in task time-line 
• Website, survey, data collection, public forum, blogs, newspaper 
• Dina to forward survey around to members for feedback 

 
 
• Web Site 

• Feeling that the website development to-date is looking too 
community oriented and less business.   Really needs to attract 
businesses – and help them understand why they would want to do 
business in Bolton.    Get feedback to Lysa 

 


